
NCE PTA PRESENTS

Holiday Shop

11/27-12/4
Dear Parents,

The NCE Holiday Shop is a wonderful opportunity for your child to experience the joy of giving this holiday

season. Your child will have the opportunity to select gifts for the entire family. While children shop for

gifts, they will learn to budget money and make purchase decisions. You will see the joy and excitement on

the face of your child when you open your gifts! You can be part of the fun and learning by giving your child

ideas on selecting gifts and suggesting ways for your child to earn extra holiday dollars!

Here's how it works:

Your child will visit the shop to preview the available merchandise the day before their shopping day. During

that time they will write down names of the family members they would like to shop for and price codes.

They will bring this list home to discuss buying options and budget with you. We will post pictures of each

code on our website to help you guide your child. Gift items range from $0.25 to $18.00. Write your list on

the envelope attached to the wish list, include money, and return to your child's teacher by their assigned

shopping day. Each class will return to the shop the next day to make their purchases. The holiday shop

volunteers will do their best to help your child select the best purchases based on their budget and

shopping list.

Volunteers Needed

The more volunteers we have, the better shopping experience we can provide! Please consider

volunteering a few hours to help make our shop awesome on our website ncepta.org

Watch weekly enews or contact Daphne Tull or Kourtney Dixon if you have any questions

holidayshop@ncepta.org




